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John Reich Speaks at Dakota County’s Annual State of the
County Event

John Reich, Senior Principal of Cozen O’Connor Public Strategies in Minnesota, joined a political
panel discussion at Dakota County’s annual State of the County event, marking the County’s 175th
anniversary. In addition to political analysis, the event highlighted the County’s history, partnerships
with key state and federal legislators, and advancements in public safety, road maintenance, and
library operations.

Read more about the event here.
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